[image: image1]Newsletter
Date: 11th September 2017

                                                                          Tel. 01625 383055
www.mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk
[image: image4.wmf]
[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.wmf] 


[image: image13.png]




[image: image2]

[image: image3]


[image: image8.jpg]


[image: image9.wmf]
[image: image10.png]



.

Dear Parent/Carer,





A warm welcome back to school.


�In this first newsletter of the new term I would like to thank Parents and Carers for making sure the children have returned to school with such high standards of uniform. The children look impeccable in their smart jumpers and black school shoes. It has been lovely speaking with them about their first week in their new classes and their excitement about the year ahead.


 


‘Meet the teacher’ meetings will happen this week for Years 1 to 6 where you will have the opportunity to speak with the staff and find out about class routines. I hope you will find the opportunity useful and informative. 





If there is ever an issue you would like to discuss throughout the year, please contact your child’s class teacher initially or you can make an appointment with the office staff to meet with me. 





I look forward to working in partnership with you in the year ahead.





Yours sincerely





D. Stenson
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Golden Certificates for the week ending 08/09/2017


Reception ~ -�Year 1 ~ Sienna White�Year 2 ~ Aidan Edwards


Year 3 ~ Cormac Jackson


Year 4 ~ Anya Clayton


Year 5 ~ Lincoln Yates�Year 6 ~ Bailey Johnson


All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last week.
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Good to be Green week ending 08/09/2017


Reception ~ -�Year 1 ~ Owen Baines�Year 2 ~ Isobel Jardine


Year 3 ~ Katie Campbell


Year 4 ~ Anna Smith


Year 5 ~ Mia Cosgrove�Year 6 ~ Isabella Maloney�Well done to all children who keep the Golden Rules all week and whose names are entered in the class raffle. 
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Winning House


Griffin and Wilfrid with 141 House Points, Green 135 and Mallory 126.�Well done to Griffin and Wilfrid our joint winners for the week.
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Attendance week ending 08/09/2017


Reception ~ �Year 1 ~ 97.78%


Year 2 ~ 100%


Year 3 ~ 98.67%


Year 4 ~ 100%


Year 5 ~ 100%


Year 6 ~ 100%


Well done to all classes for their attendance during our first week back at school. 
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Lunchtime Golden Table�These were not issued for week ending 8th September.�This initiative will continue for Key Stage One (Infants) with effect from week commencing 11th September 2017.
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VIP’s this week


Our VIP’s this week wearing the red sweatshirts will be:


Reception ~ -�Year 1 ~ Aleksander O’Brien


Year 2 ~ Oscar Howarth


Year 3 ~ Freddie Knight


Year 4 ~ Jake Zephir�Year 5 ~ Marley Hevingham


Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister
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�Data Collection Forms & Permission Slips�The Data Collection Forms and  Annual Permission Slips for Years 1-6 will be issued at the start of this week. It is imperative that these are checked, amended (if required), signed and returned in order that we hold up to date information for your child.�The deadline for returning the forms is Friday 15th September. Many thanks for your support with this important matter.
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MOPS NEWS





We hope you all enjoyed a very happy Summer and that your children are ready for the new school year. MOPS would like to welcome back all our children and especially those who are just just starting both school and MOPS.





It is this time of year again when we need to remind parents that all existing registration forms need to be re-signed and dated in order for the children to continue attending the after school club. Any paperwork that is not updated will mean that your child will not be able to book into MOPS. Please call into the school hall in order to do this.





We would like to draw parents / carers attention to the MOPS website which can be accessed via the school website. Here you will find the MOPS policy documents which have been updated. If you do not have access to a computer then please ask for a hard copy. We encourage parents to read our policies as they are written for the welfare and safety of your child.





This week we will have a Play-dough Café for the children to use their imagination making pastries, cakes, pizzas etc. There will be construction, a reading / quiet corner, Playstation, computer, arts & craft table, painting and lots more. There will also be outdoor play weather permitting.





Thursdays and Fridays we are continuing with our homework table as we found that quite a few children took advantage of this last year.





We shall also be asking once again if any of the children would like to organise a simple craft for the week. The child / children who undertake to do this will lead the craft instructing the other children how to make their chosen craft.





The children will also be taking home their MOPS Rules, compiled jointly by staff and children. We hope that you will take time to read through these with your child as they are important for them to understand what is expected whilst at the after school club. We will do the same in MOPS.
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�Flu Vaccinations (Yrs R – 4)


Please look out for these important letters coming home in your child’s bag tomorrow. These must be returned by Tuesday 19th September. A response is required whether you do OR do not wish your child to receive the nasal vaccine.


�Pupil Premium�If you think you are eligible for Income Related Free School Meals you can contact the Cheshire East Free School Meals Helpline - 0300 123 5012 and they will let you know if your child is entitled to Free School Meals. Alternatively you can complete a Free School Meals enquiry form online (http://forms.cheshireeast.gov.uk/ShowForm.aspx?form=~sitecollection/FormServerTemplates/ce_free_school_meals.xsn&redirect=www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/system_pages/acknowledgement/ce_free_school_meals.aspx).


Even if you have an Infant age child who automatically qualifies for Universal Infant Free School Meal they may also meet  the assessment criteria for Income Related Free School Meals.


It is vital that all parents register  with the Free School Meals Team at Cheshire East Council if they think they are eligible  because children in receipt of Income Related Free School Meals receive an additional sum of money called Pupil Premium into the school’s budget.  This funding is used to support these pupils with their education e.g. support in curriculum studies, funding of after school clubs, funding for school trips etc.
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Scholastic Book Orders�Thank you to everyone who supported school by ordering from the Scholastic catalogue last year. We have been able choose a variety of new books for school from the commission received. If you would like to order again this year please make your cheques payable to ‘Scholastic Limited’ to help speed up the processing time. Cash is fine too.�Mrs Knowles
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We hope that you feel MOPS staff are completely approachable so please, if you have any problems or questions, don’t hesitate to ask as we have 


your child’s happiness , safety and welfare at the heart of all that we do.





Due to the increased number of children booked into MOPS we are happy to have two new staff members who parents will be familiar with as both work in school as Teaching Assistants, Mrs Eadie and Miss Dalton, who will be working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.





For further information regarding the MOPS after school club please ring 07759 573603.
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